Livonia Public Schools

Office of Communications

To:

Dr. Randy Liepa, Superintendent

SUPERINTENDENT

From:

Donna McDowell, Administrator of Communications

JUN 03 2011

Date:

June 3, 2011

Subject:

Livonia PTSA Council Gift

The Livonia Public Schools School District received a generous donation totaling \$3.600.00 from the Livonia PTSA Council for use during the 2010-2011 school year for the Galileo Project/Professional Development (\$3,000.00), the Livonia Public Schools Foundation Competitive Edge Program (\$500.00), and the Clothing Depot (\$100.00).

I am requesting this gift be placed on the agenda of the June 15, 2011, Committee of the Whole Meeting for consideration at the Livonia Public Schools Board Meeting of June 20, 2011. Thank you.

dc

Attachment



Advocate Communicate

www.livoniaptsacouncil.org

May 30, 2011

Donna McDowell Administrator of Communications Livonia Public Schools 15125 Farmington Road Livonia, MI 48154

Dear Donna,

The Livonia PTSA Council is pleased to present the following gifts to the Livonia Public School school district for the 2010-2011 school year:

- * \$3,000 for Galileo Project / Professional Development
- * \$500 to the Livonia Public Schools Foundation Competitive Edge Program
- * \$100 to the Clothing Depot

These gifts, totaling \$3,600, were made possible due to the overwhelming support and dedication of our local PTA and PTSA unit members. It is through their generosity that Livonia PTSA Council is able to operate programs, support our school community, and offer these donations.

We hope that these gifts enable the Livonia Public Schools to continue its legacy of quality education, support and service to the families of the district.

Sincerely,

Heather Broos

Heather Broos President